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Whatõs happening this week 

Greetings  

  

Congratulations to Room 8 for their 
outstanding performance of Dancing 
Like the Stars.   They worked very 
hard on their performance so it was 
a shame that they were unable to 
perform in front of an audience.    
 
They are certainly a credit to the 
school through their hard work and     
dedication.    This resulted in a very  
polished performance that they 
should be very proud  of.  
 
You can view their performance at:  
 

https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=1a0s46AJPzs  
 
Thank you to those of you who have 
returned your Walkathon money and 
forms.  If you havenôt returned the 
money or forms yet, please do so by 
tomorrow so that the winning   
voucher can be presented. 
 
The school holidays begin next     
Friday, September 25.  

School returns on Monday, October 
12. 

Best wishes  

Denis  

 

School Diary 

 

Week 9 
     

Fri  18 Sept Taki Rua Show 
 

Week 10 
 

Thurs  24 Sept Top Team Rooms 4-8 
 
Fri  25 Sept End of term 
     

 
BACON FUNDRAISER 

 
Thanks to everyone who supported  
our bacon fundraiser this year. 

 
The bacon will be ready for  
collection from the  

 

Room 9 verandah  
on Monday 21st Sept 

after school. 
 
 

All bacon orders must be collected  
that day as unfortunately we don't  

have room to store it. 
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